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18 June 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to let you know that transition week is coming up shortly, week beginning 1st July.

During this week, the Year 6 children will be visiting their new high schools for September.

As part of our wanting a smooth transition for September all the children will `move up’ and spend a week in their new class with their teacher.

Please see below the class to which your child will go to this week. The transition week will only be for one week and the children will celebrate the end of year in their class they have spent time with this year.

	Reception
	Year 1/2 Miss Fleming

	Year 1
	Year 1/2 Miss Fleming

	Year 2
	Year 3 Mrs Holleley

	Year 3
	Year 4 Mrs Green (Sproston)

	Year 4
	Year 5/6 Mrs Connolly

	Year 5
	Year 5/6 Mrs Connolly


We have a new curriculum which works well in mixed age classes. Our experience tell us that mixed age classes work. If you have any comments or questions don’t hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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